
 The SJH Tracheostomy CNS team, in collaboration with our 

Tracheostomy patients and the Design Innovation lab, have 

launched Ireland’s first Patient Tracheostomy Passport in 

April 2023. 

 The initiative was undertaken to have all patient’s relevant 

tracheostomy details on one document. It stays with the 

patient, and therefore can be accessed by patients, family 

members and health care professionals. 

 This patient-centred quality initiative aims to empower 

patients in their own care, facilitating clear communication 

of key information across hospital and community settings.


